
December 5,2007 

St. Charles Parish Department of Planning & Zoning 

RE: Petition of Non-Support 
For the Proposed Bocage Estates 

To Whom It May Concern: 

My name is Roland Savoie and my wife is Diane Savoie. We reside at 1088 Evangeline 

Road, Montz, LA. We would both like to go on record as being opposed to the new 

proposed subdivision Bocage Estates. Our main objection is increased traffic on 

Evangeline Road, which is the main access road to Airline Highway. 

Sincerely, 

Roland Savoie 

Diane Savoie 


